MEMORANDUM


	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Town Council
	FROM:	Town Center Plan Committee
	DATE:	May 29, 2014
	SUBJECT:	2014 Town Center Plan 

The Town Center Plan Committee is pleased to submit the enclosed 2014 Town Center Plan. The committee voted unanimously to recommend the plan for Town Council consideration at its May 19, 2014 meeting. Committee members look forward to assisting the Town Council, as needed, with the review of this updated Town Center Plan.
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